
PARENTAL CIRCULAR 

 

Dated: October 2017  

Circular No.: SRWS/Admin/007/2017 

Classes: - All Classes                                                              

Subject: Winter Uniform                                                            

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Please note that the winter uniform for students will be in effect from Wednesday,                                      

01st  November 2017. The uniform will be available with the school uniform vendor from Monday, 

23rd October 2017 between 8:30 am and 2:00 pm. 

Kindly ensure that your ward comes to school in proper winter uniform. 
 
 
Looking forward to your co-operation. 

 

Warm Regards 

Sudha Sadangi 

(Head of School) 

 

 

 

 

 


